25 November, 1986

Dear Richard,

Thank you for your letter. It is always encouraging to hear from people who have recently become interested in the work of ECC, and particularly when those people are conscripts themselves.

You have asked to become involved in ECC at a very exciting time because there is a great deal happening at the moment. ECC is in the middle of a "War is no Solution" campaign and it would be super if you could come to some of the things that are being held.

- wed 26 Nov. 8pm in the ECC office (1st Floor, Thodes Vies, 435 Main Rd, Observatory). Meeting specifically for people who want to begin getting involved in ECC, to discuss how they can get involved in the campaign.
- Thurs. 27 Nov.at 7pm at the Rondebosch Congregational Church (Belmont Rd). The ECC AGM. This will be a very good opportunity to see what ECC has been doing over the last year.
- Sat. 29 Nov. at 2pm. There will be t-shirt screening, again specifically to include people who are new to ECC.
- Sunday 30 Nov. at 11am, there will be, a peace picnic in the gardens of Bishopscourt.
- Wed 3 Dec. at 8pm there is an ECC rally in the City Hall.

I am in the office every day betweeen 12 - 2 pm, so please phone me if you need more details or information.

I do hope to hear from you or to meet you seon.

Yours sincerely

Mandy Taylor ECC Office Worker

ECC Office Phone: 479170

November. 19866

Dear Sir/Madam,

The End Conscription Campaign is hosting an anti-war film festival from the 1st to the 5th of December. The festival is part of the E.C.C.'s "War is no Solution" campaign and will be held in the Robert Leslie 2D Theartre on UCT campus. The screenings will start at 2 pm and will last for about an hour and a half; admission is free.

Included in the film festival will be films from the Cape Town
Municipal Library's War series. The first film (on Monday the 1st)
is entitled "The road to total war". This film examines the history
of war, the first and second World Wars and the threat of global
nuclear war. During the week other films from the series will be
screened. Further details of these films may be obtained by pg
phoning the E.C.C. office at 479170 between 12 and 2 pm daily.

We extend an invitation to the staff and pupils of your school to attend the screenings of this highly acclaimed series and request that you inform your classes of the film festival.

Yours sincerely

Mandy Taylor ECC Office Worker **Collection Number: AG1977**

END CONSCRIPTION CAMPAIGN (ECC)

PUBLISHER:

Publisher:- Historical Papers Research Archive Location:- Johannesburg ©2013

LEGAL NOTICES:

Copyright Notice: All materials on the Historical Papers website are protected by South African copyright law and may not be reproduced, distributed, transmitted, displayed, or otherwise published in any format, without the prior written permission of the copyright owner.

Disclaimer and Terms of Use: Provided that you maintain all copyright and other notices contained therein, you may download material (one machine readable copy and one print copy per page) for your personal and/or educational non-commercial use only.

People using these records relating to the archives of Historical Papers, The Library, University of the Witwatersrand, Johannesburg, are reminded that such records sometimes contain material which is uncorroborated, inaccurate, distorted or untrue. While these digital records are true facsimiles of paper documents and the information contained herein is obtained from sources believed to be accurate and reliable, Historical Papers, University of the Witwatersrand has not independently verified their content. Consequently, the University is not responsible for any errors or omissions and excludes any and all liability for any errors in or omissions from the information on the website or any related information on third party websites accessible from this website.

This document is part of a collection held at the Historical Papers Research Archive at The University of the Witwatersrand, Johannesburg, South Africa.